
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th October—Half Term 
Monday 6th November—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 
 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

New menu week 1 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Mason for focusing on his learning all week 

CRANTOCK— Ava-Louise for super phonics work this week  

LAMORNA— Corey for being a kind member of the class 

MAENPORTH— Jacob for being a reflective learner and working hard this 
week  

GODREVY— Paul for always coming in with a smile and welcoming others 

PORTHMEOR— Eva for being evolutionary in her learning 

PORTHCURNO— Freddie M for always setting a good example to others in 
the class by listening carefully and always giving 100%  

SWANPOOL— Poppy Mc for being enthusiastic and curious on our trip to 
King Edward Mine  

CADGWITH— Kian F for helping others and doing jobs around the school 
without being asked  

POLZEATH— Abigail R for showing resilience and being reflective with her 
learning 

HARLYN— Lewis I for persevering when challenged throughout his lessons 
and trying hard to be a role model to others  

PERRANUTHNOE— Ava L for brilliant improvement in her handwriting 

GWENVOR— Tyler for growing in confidence and fantastic independence 

KYNANCE— Jack for being an outstanding role model 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Issue 6 

Rosemellin School Newsletter 



Enu CHA 

 

Starfish 

I made a difference! 

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” — Ava-Louise for super phonics work this week  

 

FISTRAL “Moana” — Mason for focusing on his learning all week 

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Izeah for being an active learner 

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Jacob for being a reflective learner and working hard this week  

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Josh for being curious in Science looking at animals and their habitats 

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - George for being evolutionary with portrait of Richard Trevithick  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Ocean for being a curious and inquisitive learner on our trip to King 
Edward Mine 

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Mason C for his enthusiasm and amazing teamwork when doing science 
experiments at King Edward Mine  

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Kian F for helping others and doing jobs around the school without being 
asked  

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Sienna P for being active and reflective with her learning  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Elsie K for following the CARE ethos in class and being a good friend to all  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Isla C for wonderful application to all aspects of school life 

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” — Tyler for growing confidence and fantastic independence 

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Miley for being extremely kind to others 
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We have to hold an annual AGM by law, please see the poster for details and pop 

along, you'll find out how we spent and raised money last year, what we plan this 

year. We need to re elect and elect any new Officials, please speak to the PTFA if 

you wish to join us. We need your support and even if you don't want to be on the 

committee, we have less demanding but very important roles that need filling like 

our Grants Rep, fun Friday organiser and Easy Fundraising rep to name a few. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

And here we are, the end of Autumn Term 1. The last seven weeks have 

seemed to fly by but we have fitted so much in already.  

This week, Year 5 had a Battle of Britain day. It was great to see          

everyone come in in costume and experience a range of activities link-

ing to this topic. At one point I had two children arrive at my office door 

dressed in a flying jacket, goggles and wearing a parachute! This          

immersive style of learning is a fantastic way for children to remember 

facts and knowledge about different areas of the curriculum.  

Year 3 went on a trip to King Edward Mine. Again, this was a great opportunity for the   

children to see first hand what life was like for a miner. Following these visits, the children 

often produce some really detailed pieces of work that we love to display and share.  

The weather this week hasn’t been great. The decision was made on Thursday that we 

wouldn’t go ahead with Freedom Friday lunchtime today due to the weather forecast. 

However, as always happens, the weather didn’t do as we expected and the rain mainly 

stayed away. The plan is that we will trial another Friday of the exciting new set up after 

half term and then launch it full time the week after. I would like to thank Mr Woodmason 

and Miss Greenwood for all of their hard work in organising and setting up the new look 

lunchtimes. I know they have a few more ideas up their sleeve that they will reveal over 

time.  

Today, our football team are playing a tournament and the news I received at lunchtime is 

that they are playing exceptionally well. 5 matches down and 3 to go.  

I would just like to remind you that Monday 6th November is an INSET day.  

I hope you all have a fantastic half-term break and we will see you when we return.  


